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From: Stacy, Andrea
To: Scearce, Lynn
Subject: I am out of the office Re: 0110037-011-AC(PSD-FL-423), Florida Power & Light Company (FPL), Lauderdale


 Plant, Draft Permit
Date: Thursday, February 27, 2014 1:29:26 PM


I am out of the office on maternity leave.  In my absence, please contact Susan Johnson,
 Branch Chief for the Policy Planning and Permits Review Branch for assistance @ 303-987-
6694 or susan_johnson@nps.gov.  


In addition, for inquiries regarding any oil and gas/NEPA issue, please copy Mike George
 (Michael_George@nps.gov) and Pat Brewer (patricia_f_brewer@nps.gov). 


If it's a modeling issue, please copyJohn Notar (john_notar@nps.gov) or Mike Barna
 (mike_barna@nps.gov).  


With regard to PSD issues, please contact Don Shepherd (don_shepherd@nps.gov).


While I am out, the NPS may have to determine on a case-by-case basis who will assist for
 various projects I have been handling.  


Thank you for your patience, and I look forward to working with you when I return!


-- 
Andrea Stacy
National Park Service
Air Resources Division
12795 W. Alameda Pkwy
P.O. Box 25287 
Denver, CO 80225
andrea_stacy@nps.gov
303-969-2816 (phone)
303-969-2822 (Fax)
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From: Stacy, Andrea
To: Scearce, Lynn
Subject: Re: 0110037-011-AC(PSD-FL-423), Florida Power & Light Company (FPL), Lauderdale Plant, Draft Permit
Date: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 6:30:19 PM
Attachments: image002.png


Hi Lynn,
Is there any chance the comment period for this facility has been extended, or is still open?  This is a permit we are
 interested in due to it's proximity to Everglades, and would welcome an opportunity to discuss it with you.  


As you may know, I was on maternity leave when came through; unfortunately, our branch
 chief was also out during that time frame.  Those covering in our absence did
 not receive timely confirmation that the notice was published.  Please let me know if there is
 still opportunity to comment.  Thanks.  


Regards,
Andrea Stacy


On Thu, Feb 27, 2014 at 11:28 AM, Scearce, Lynn <Lynn.Scearce@dep.state.fl.us> wrote:


Dear Mr. LaBauve: 


Attached is the official Notice of Draft Permit for the project referenced below. Click on
 the link displayed below to access the permit project documents and reply back verifying
 receipt of the documents provided in the links.


Note:  We must receive verification that you are able to access the documents. Your
 immediate reply will preclude subsequent e-mail transmissions to verify accessibility of
 the document(s).


Owner/Company Name: FLORIDA POWER and LIGHT (PFL) 
Facility Name: FT. LAUDERDALE POWER PLANT 
Project Number: 0110037-011-AC 
Permit Status: DRAFT 
Permit Activity: CONSTRUCTION 
Facility County: BROWARD


Click on the following link to access the permit project documents: 
http://ARM-
PERMIT2K.dep.state.fl.us/adh/prod/pdf_permit_zip_files/0110037.011.AC.D_pdf.zip.


If you have any problems opening the documents or would like further information, please
 contact the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Office of Permitting and
 Compliance.


 


Lynn Scearce
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Office of Permitting and Compliance (OPC)
Division of Air Resource Management – DEP
2600 Blair Stone Road, Mail Stop 5505
Phone:  850-717-9025


 


-- 
Andrea Stacy
National Park Service
Air Resources Division
12795 W. Alameda Pkwy
P.O. Box 25287 
Denver, CO 80225
andrea_stacy@nps.gov
303-969-2816 (phone)
303-969-2822 (Fax)
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